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Walkathon 2018 is the largest fundraiser hosted by SJVRS.  100% of all funds raised are credited to your family’s fundraising fee.  There are two ways to raise money, through business sponsorships – which begin now – and through individual donations.     

“Get a step ahead” and start getting those business sponsorships over the summer months.  Wouldn’t it be nice to start the year with your fundraising goal met? Getting three business sponsorships will achieve that goal, it’s that easy. Once you have a business sponsor, please get the information to Lori Strzelecki at strez@rcn.com as soon as possible. 
 
And start generating a list of individuals that your student(s) may contact once the new school year begins.   Information for individual donations and general details for the Walkathon will be coming out in August 2018.

Over the summer, please check the SJV website for updated information and all sponsorship forms for Walkathon 2018.You will find this information under the tab for “Fundraising” – simply go to school fundraisers and click on Walkathon.  Or look for the direct link button coming soon to the main page of the SJV website.  

So mark your calendar and plan to join the school community for Walkathon 2016 on October 12, 2018.  Enjoy your summer and let’s “get a step ahead” for Walkathon 2018.

